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To:   Public Infrastructure Committee  

From:   Kara Ottum, Transit Division Manager 

Re: Maritime Metro Transit Route 6B for Waldo Blvd 2020 Reconstruction 

The 2020 Waldo reconstruction project has directly impacted the 6A route of Maritime Metro 
Transit as the path is on Waldo Blvd. For the duration of the project, 6B will be in operation to 
service the citizens on the NW side of Manitowoc. The segment of 6B that still must be 
negotiated is the path along 18th St., once it becomes one-way NB. 

MMT is proposing to cross Waldo Blvd at 15th St. when the project allows for the following 
reasons: 

• This is the best option to service the city and routes with the least disruption & least
amount of changes to the route

o The elementary school stop will remain on route, without disruption to the
service or the children who use MMT during the school year and during Summer
School

• The ADRC will be serviced with a temporary stop at 15th & New York
• The Aquatic Center will be serviced with a temporary stop at 15th & Wisconsin

I recommend the City support the following requests: 

1. Temporary removal of parking from the west side of N. 15th St. from Waldo Blvd. to New
York Ave.
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